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COMMlSSlOH 
CLERK June 14,201 1 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 100126-WU 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

Following conversation with Bart Fletch,er concerning additional billing for miscellaneous 
maintenance it was discovered that certain wastewater charges were inadvertently charged to 
water maintenance. This charge occurred in the April 2009 invoice of $2,300.00 and was shown 
in the MFR B6 schedule. The total additional maintenance for the year should be $5,452.66. 

Sincerely 


